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tŀǎǘƻǊΥ 
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ƻŦŦƛŎŜϪƎǊŀŎŜŎƘǳǊŎƘƻŀƪǾƛƭƭŜΦŎŀ 
IƻǳǊǎΥ aƻƴ-¢ƘǳǊǎ ω млŀƳ-нǇƳ 

  
¢ŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜΥ  
флр-упр-мрсо  

  
²ŜōǎƛǘŜΥ 
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!ǳƎǳǎǘ т /ƘǳǊŎƘ hŶŎŜ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ŦƻǊ /ƛǾƛŎ IƻƭƛŘŀȅ 

!ǳƎǳǎǘ мп тΥллǇƳ ²ƻǊǎƘƛǇ ϧ aǳǎƛŎ aŜŜǝƴƎ 
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Join the Grace-ful ladies on the 
last Monday of each month at 
Panera Caf® (220 N. Service 
Rd) at 10:30am for friendly  

fellowship. 
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CǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ tŀǎǘƻǊΧ 
Wǳƭȅκ!ǳƎǳǎǘ нлмт 
 

Dear Members and Friends of  
Grace, 
 

 During this past winter, I can remember a 
few bone-chilling walks from the parsonage to 
the church, as I wished it was summertime.  
Well, here we are in the midst of summer, and 
there have already been times, during that same 
walk from the parsonage to the church, that 
wished for just a little bit of snow.  Can you 
believe that it is already July?  What happened to 
May and June? 
 
 Sometimes I think that we spend too much 
time living in the past and in the future.  We do 
not spend nearly enough time living in the 
present.  There are many ways that we do this.  
Sometimes we want to fast-forward or rewind to 
a particular season, because we do not like the 
present weather.  Sometimes parents wish that 
there would be a rewind or fast-forward button 
on their childõs age, because they do not like the 
present behavior patterns of the typical age 
group (i.e. terrible twos, know-it-all teenagers, 
etc.).  In this present time, we might be 
struggling with trying to cope with the death of a 
loved one or with a physical or emotional 
problem.  We are unable to live in the present 
time, but fondly cherish how wonderful 
everything was in the past or how great life will 
be again in the future. 
 
 It is a coping mechanism to change our 
focus.  However, if we focus too much on the 
past or on the future, we miss many wonderful 
things that are happening around us right at this 
very moment.  We miss seeing the Lord active in 
love all around us. 
 

 God, through Jesus Christ, calls us to live 
in the òhere and nowó.  The prophets of the Old 
Testament consistently called the people to live 

appropriately in the present time.  Jesus Christ 
ministered to the peoplesõ present needs.  Jesus 
provided what they needed at that specific time.  
Sometimes he provided physical healing, 
sometimes he provided food, sometime he 
taught them about the Kingdom of God. 
 
 The future will come in Godõs time; there 
is nothing that we can do to hasten it or to slow 
it down.  Likewise, the past is gone; there is 
nothing that we can do to make it happen 
again.  However, in the òhere and nowó, we can 
do so much for the sake of the Gospel.  With 
our eyes opened to everything around us, our 
lives will be touched by all of the beauty and 
love that flows from God. 
 
 Our spare time during the summer is 
often filled with many activities that we just 
canõt do in the winter months.  Many people 
spent time outdoors in their gardens or at their 
cottages.  Many will travel domestically and 
abroad.  I wish you all a safe and refreshing 
summer.  If you cannot be in worship with us 
at Grace due to your travels, try to worship in a 
congregation wherever you are.  Worship is 
very much a practice that grounds us in the 
òhere and nowó because through worship we 
experience a God who is with us as we gather.  
When you get back, I would love to hear about 
your trips, including your worship experiences.  
Please bring me copies of worship bulletins.  
We are always looking for new ideas to enhance 
our worship services. 
 
 May you experience Godõs present love 
and beauty, this summer and each and every 
day of your life!      
 
Peace in Christ,   
     
The Rev. Richard A. Kwiatkowski 
Pastor 

 
 
 


